
 
 

September 16, 2020 

Good Morning SHS Community! 

Within this email you will find a link that reflects the new schedule starting Monday 

September 21.  You will most often hear it referred to as a 3 x 2 hybrid 

model.  Essentially, every Wednesday cohort "A" and cohort "B" will alternate for an in-

person, seven period day.  I will include the schedule in my Weekly Update, and have 

included it in the appendix of the Operations Manual.   

I have received some correspondence from students and parents regarding a potential 

change to remote or hybrid learning.  A change to the method of instruction is permitted 

at any time.  Please reach out to me directly via email with any potential changes.  We 

report to our attendance and number of remote learners to the state regularly, and need 

to provide accurate data. 

The new 3 x 2 hybrid schedule is two pages, so please be sure to go through it 

completely to know when your student is expected in school.  In October there are two 

four-day weeks.  On October 9, we have a teacher professional development, and 

October 12 is the observance of Columbus Day.  We will send out a revised schedule 

for those weeks soon. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

In Partnership, 

Jim Blain 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YOZYp87Ly3myPDEF1AmE080bmC5KEuHKowdutTdOdCE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HJzXqYmn_dW7OzltUDrkfR5XU5o3hhw1ihXTE7FNtSU/edit

